
Together we thrive.  

ATM Cards No Longer Available 

for POS Purchases 

Effective Wednesday, March 25, 2015, all CU Express ATM cards can 

no longer be utilized for point of sale (POS) purchases.  

 

Please stop by any of our member center locations to apply for a 

Visa® debit card, which can be used anywhere Visa® is accepted. 

Enjoy the benefits of no foreign transaction fees and additional 

security with Verified by Visa®.  

 

Click on links above to learn more about our debit card and Verified by 

Visa®.   

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.coast360fcu.com/debit-cards
https://secure4.es.arcot.com/vpas/genenroll_vbv/enroll/index.jsp?locale=en_US&bankid=879

